
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 05 April 2024 09:45
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2106/0F1 - 4 TODHOLES ROAD, CLEATOR MOOR

Hi Oli 
 
I only usually get asked to comment where there are 10 units or more, so not sure why I have this one? 
 
I would say that there is a shortage of 1 bedroom accommodation in our area, and I have no objections to 
this, especially if it is bringing an empty unit back into use.  
 

Julie 
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


